Report for Toongabbie
June 2019

Toongabbie what a shame it rained but | think we all had a very
relaxing day. Meal was great and the sweets were lovely. As always. i

Would like to say a big thank you to the members who helped me.
No names | might forget someone, but you know who you are

Jesmond has rung and has asked if we can change the date from
October 20t as the have a carnival that day.8t™" September is Kiama
7th October is Umina. So if we are to change the date it is up to
Rosehill where | have booked, but we have to work on the date first

Name and money is coming in for our trip away. Which | usually a
great time. To our new bowlers the shirts are coming soon.

Good bowling to all

Jan Williamson
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